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Term 3    Week 4  Friday August 13th          NEWSLETTER NO 9. 

T T E R  I S S U E  1 6 

End of Ye arWe  

SSO Week 2021 
This week is SSO awareness week. A big 
THANK YOU to all our wonderful SSOs 

Fiona Matthews 
Barbara Morphett 

Fiona Hennig 
Christine van Gemert 

Here is just a snapshot of some of the 
things they do 

 Student support 
 Intervention 
 First aid 
 Cooking 
 Gardening 
 Finance 
 Website Management  
 Supporting Excursions 
 Answering phone calls (lots of phone 

calls) 
 Be the friendly face that parents first 

see 
 And too many other jobs to mention 

                        

                     

One of the 

advantages of 

living in the 

hills is the 

opportunity for 

our students to 

see, interact 

and develop an 

understanding 

of the 

importance of 

looking after 

nature. 

Over the last 

couple of 

weeks we have 

been regularly 

visited by 

frogs. The 

students have 

shown great 

excitement 

when they 

arrive and a 

strong desire 

to keep them 

safe. 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fbusiness.facebook.com%2FPort-Lincoln-Special-School-1750268875208703%2F&psig=AOvVaw2rVXxNZGTSoFq5mlt6u0Em&ust=1629264148451000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAcQjRxqFwoTCNDY27Oot_ICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAV
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       OSHC News 
Please find below some information about our 
OSHC service provided by Happy Haven. Happy 
Haven provide a great service and is very 
happily attended by our students. They provide 
before and after school care and if you haven’t 
used them before I hope this information helps 
 
AFTER SCHOOL MENU 
 

 
 
SESSION TIMES & FEES 
 

 

Book Week 

         
Book week is coming. 

The students are currently looking and reading the short 
listed books. During week 6 the students will be doing 
activities based on some of the books with all staff. 
This week will culminate with a book week parade 
assembly based on the theme OLD WORLDS, NEW 
WORLDS, OTHER WORLDS on Friday the 27th August at 
9:00 am. Parents are welcome but social distancing and 
mask wearing will be required under current 
restrictions. 

New Payment Option 
It is now possible for you to pay the school via bank 
transfer. 
Thank you to those parents/caregivers who have 
already paid the School Fees. 
Invoices were sent home in week 2 and are due on 
the 30th of March 2021. 
Payments can be made by Eftpos, cheque, cash or 
bank transfer.   
Our bank details are:                                                 
BSB: 105-025 Account: 115052440 (please put 
invoice number and student name in description) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enrolments 
It is hard to believe that we are 
looking at 2022 already. To help us 
with planning can you please let us 
know if your child is starting in 
Reception or if you know of any 
other families who are looking to 
enrol. This information helps with 
staffing and classroom structures. 
Thank you in advance. 

                                                             
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community Breakfast 
With the current restrictions and the 
wearing of masks we have made the 
decision that we cannot host our 
breakfast as planned at the end of last 
term. We will ensure that parents 
receive their refund. Please watch this 
space as we work out the most 
efficient way to achieve this. 

                                           

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cbca.org.au%2Fcbca-book-week&psig=AOvVaw2J3dbTRWQTH49lrbvzQWjs&ust=1629264409916000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAcQjRxqFwoTCPCTrK-pt_ICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fpngfree.io%2F2022-liquid-water-illustration-design&psig=AOvVaw18HPLyMw4bgSSPovMo5DDC&ust=1629271507723000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAcQjRxqFwoTCNDijerDt_ICFQAAAAAdAAAAABAM
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